
Thursday, May 17: 

Bye bye dinner for the volunteer team for Romania 

Members of the 2nd gen from Vienna prepared songs and a dance by Julia Wang, a 

professional dancer. An Afghan guest baked a beautiful cake, and Elisabeth Cook thanked 

the volunteers for their investment in Vienna.  

Jeonghye Yeom, European youth Envoy, served as MC. 

Afterwards the young people shared some of their experiences in a warm family 

atmosphere.  

                                    

 



 

 

 

  



  

  

                 



Later in the evening the group joined a program of meditation & music, which took place in 

the other hall of the Vienna Headquarters: 

Mrs. Natascha Rubia, a well known meditation teacher practised meditation with a group of 

Unificationists and guests. A live band supported the program, and instructions were given 

also by watching a short movie. 

         

  



 

       The meditation group with Martin & Michael Deiniger who invited the group. 

 

 


